
東京国際空港ターミナル株式会社

September, 2020

- Notice of closing -
Duty Free Shop “TUMI”, “MONTBLANC”, and “JIMMY CHOO”

Thank you very much for using Haneda Airport International Terminal.

We inform that our duty free shop, “TUMI”, “MONTBLANC”, and  “JIMMY CHOO” 

located at duty free area, 3rd floor, Terminal 3, are closed on 30, September, 2020. 

We appreciate your loyalty to those boutiques for the past years.

Contact: 

“TUMI”：0120-61-0489（7days a week 10:00～12:00、13:30～16:30）

“JIMMY CHOO”, ”MONTBLANC” : yoyaku@jaldfs.co.jp

※Please contact by e-mail as telephone contact

is not accepted currently. 
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